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Project update

Attend a drop-in session

We're hosting a drop-in sessions later this month to provide an overview of the Lynnwood 

Link Extension Project and answer any construction related questions. Come by anytime 

during one of the drop-in sessions to learn more, provide input on the preliminary refined 

project and find out about next steps. 



Drop-In Session 
 Wednesday, July 24, 4–7 p.m.

 Shoreline Public Library  // 345 NE 175th Street Shoreline, WA 98155 

During these drop-in sessions, you'll have the opportunity to: 

 Learn about the project and get a brief overview of the Lynnwood Link Extension. 

 Ask construction related questions. 

 Talk with project staff to learn more about next steps of construction. 

Cannot make this drop-in session? 
Sound Transit plans to have many more drop-in session opportunities in the future. Sign 

up for our project updates to receive updates on our latest project updates and information 

on our future drop-in locations. 

More about Lynnwood Link

Stay connected

Watch for future project updates. Forward this to your friends, family, neighbors and 

people in your community! Encourage them to subscribe. 

Reach out

More project info: soundtransit.org/lle

Get in touch: my.nguyen@soundtransit.org or 206-370-5690 
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To request accommodations for persons with disabilities, call 1-800-201-4900/ TTY Relay: 

711 or e-mail accessibility@soundtransit.org. 
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